
Dear Wonderful Second Grader,  

  

Welcome to your new classroom! My name is Miss Davenport and I am 

thrilled to be your second-grade teacher this year. I hope you have an amazing 

summer filled with fun, adventure, and lots of relaxation. I can’t wait to hear all 

about it! 

 

I am looking forward to a wonderful summer with my family and friends. In 

the summer of 2020, I got my very own puppy named Charlie! He is a Boston 

Terrier and a King Charles Cavalier mix. I love spending time with him and going 

on walks. You will hear me talk about Charlie quite a bit this year.         

 

Second grade is a special year, full of new opportunities and exciting 

challenges that will help you grow. We will explore fascinating topics like 

volcanoes and fossils, different types of communities, and homes for organisms. 

You’ll get to read thrilling stories, learn to tell time in math, and create your very 

own poems during writing! 

 I am so excited to learn all about what makes you unique and to help you 

discover your passions and strengths. Together, we will build a classroom where 

everyone is respected, valued, and part of a team. We will support each other, 

cheer for each other, and celebrate every success, big or small. 

 So, get ready for a fantastic year filled with new friends, new adventures, 

and new discoveries. Let’s make this year one to remember! 

See you soon! 

Miss Davenport 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


